Board of Directors

President - Lee Weitz

Buffalo Niagara International Airport

Vice President -- Christina R. Callahan, CM, A.S.C. Syracuse Hancock International Airport

Treasurer – Grant Sussey

Watertown International Airport

Secretary – Andrew Moore, C.M.

Greater Rochester International Airport

Past President – John P. DelBalso, C.M., A.C.E.

Albany International Airport

Jeremy P. Martelle, C.M., ACE, ASC, CHA

CHA Companies

Shelley LaRose-Arken

Long Island MacArthur Airport

Pasquale DiFulco

Port Authority of NY & NJ

Ross Dubarry

Floyd Bennett Memorial Airport

Michael Hall

Ithaca Tompkins Regional Airport

David Hickling

Greater Binghamton Airport

Kim W. (Bill) Hopper, A.A.E.,

Elmira Corning Regional Airport

Chad Nixon, MBA/Aviation

McFarland Johnson, Inc.

William McShane

Sheltair Aviation Services

Russell Stark, C.M.

Oneida County Department of Aviation

Greg Topping, PE

Passero Associates, LLC

Thomas Horth, P.E.

C&S Companies

For Immediate Release Contact: Angela Kelly

Executive Director Email: info@nyama.aero

Phone: 518-687-2241

NYAMA Position on Air Traffic Control (ATC) Privatization

NYAMA is encouraged that Congress recognizes the critical need to reduce air traffic delays and rebuild and modernize the nation's aviation infrastructure as evidenced by provisions contained in H.R. 2997. NYAMA is also pleased with the robust national discussion taking place to develop a consensus among aviation stakeholders as to the shortcomings in the current air control system and the appropriate strategy for more efficient airspace, faster delivery of NextGen, and the desire for a highly skilled workforce being given the resources to achieve its mission.

Reform is necessary. Airports must have the tools and resources to address their needs; as does the FAA. NYAMA supports a more long-term guaranteed funding stream and greater flexibility for systems and equipment procurement. The House FAA Reauthorization Bill represents progress in this regard. NYAMA joins a consensus that believes the status quo no longer works well and is responsible for stifling technology deployment, safety advances and operational improvements. However, the proposal to remove Air Traffic Control from the federal system is far from being widely embraced by the majority of stakeholders as the appropriate reform.

Therefore, NYAMA is concerned that airports and the needs and interests of the general aviation sectors be better represented in a more open debate in Washington that seeks strategies and structural reforms that are based on scientific analysis and that can truly lead to an appropriate path for modernization of our air traffic control system. We are not there yet.

NYAMA STAFF

Angela Kelly

Executive Director

Bruce W. Geiger

Legislative Representative, Bruce W. Geiger & Associates. Inc.